
 
Annual Notice of Asbestos Management Plan Availability 

 2024/2025 Academic Year 
 

October 18, 2024 

 

To Staff, Parents/Guardians, and Students: 

This notice serves to fulfill the annual notification requirement in accordance with Section 763.93 of the 

Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). AHERA requires that all school buildings be 

inspected by accredited inspectors for the presence of asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM). 

Columbia School District has commissioned a qualified consultant to conduct this work. Once inspections 

are complete, management plans are developed, and the documents sent to and approved by the State 

of Michigan. As required under AHERA, once approved, a copy of each building’s Asbestos Management 

Plan (AMP) will be available in the Main Office of each school building. The AMP is available for review 

Monday through Friday during normal school hours.  

Periodic surveillance of ACBM in district school buildings will be performed every six months by a 

designated person to assess the condition of the ACBM. Six-month periodic surveillance reports will be 

maintained and will also be available for review in the AMP.  

For additional information, please contact Jim Baker, at 517-592-6641 or james.baker@myeagles.org. 

Columbia School District 

11775 Hewitt Rd. 

Brooklyn, MI 49230 


